
From: Sperling, Kent

To: heathutility@earthlink.net; 

CC:

Subject: RE: Cut and Plug at Ralph M. Hall intersection with Hwy 205

Date: Thursday, November 15, 2007 10:27:19 AM

Attachments:

The City of Rockwall agrees to the quantity over-run for 8" cut and plug at Ralph 
Hall and Hwy 205.
 

From: Ed Heath [mailto:heathutility@earthlink.net]  
Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2007 10:09 AM 
To: Sperling, Kent 
Subject: Cut and Plug at Ralph M. Hall intersection with Hwy 205 
 
11/15/07
 
Kent
            George Barnett indicated that he met with you about the water line conflict 
at Ralph M. Hall and 205. He indicated to me that you wanted a price to cut and 
plug the 8” water line at this intersection. I checked our bid sheet for this project and 
there is a bid item for cut and plug on 8” water mains so if this is to be done the 
price will be as quoted in the bid item 5330-2008 of the TXDOT bid for the Hwy 205 
project. If this acceptable to the City please e-mail me an authorization to foreword 
to TXDOT so we can do the work today while we are still at the site. Thank you for 
your prompt attention to this request.
 
Ed Heath PJC Utility Contractors

This email contains the thoughts and opinions of the sender and does 
not necessarily reflect official City of Rockwall policies.
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